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Dear Friends, 
It has been an amazing summer so far! I  love to pray big and watch God's will
unfold. We have an awesome God who answers prayers, "Who is able to do far
more abundantly than all that we ask or think, according to the power at work
within us." 

Thank you for your prayers for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee Tea I was
organising at my home church, Penuel Baptist Chapel, Roch. The sun shone and
families gathered to celebrate. It was a joy to listen to the oldest member of our 

Platinum Jubilee Tea

BBQ & Quiz
We thanked God for a beautiful afternoon of sunshine as
we held a BBQ and Quiz in the garden of my home
church. There was much laughter from the children and
their families, as well as curiosity about the gospel
message given by our guest speaker, evangelist Paul
Daniel. 

chapel, a Godly Christian man of 91,
speak to the young families about his
memories of not only the Queen's
Coronation, but also of her father, King
George VI in 1937.

My young nephew prayed and I was
thrilled to hear him thank God not only
for our sovereign Queen, but for the
greatest gift to us all, the King of Kings.
How wonderful to share in the life of a
child growing in faith.

Children, Youth & Family Camping
To end the school year, we held a camping evening
for the children and their families. Pastor John
Funnell, his elders and their families joined us from
Noddfa Church, Abersychan. We had an amazing
time of fun, laughter, games, a BBQ and much more.
We were blessed to hear John share the gospel
message. The experience of camping for the first
time also gave one of our youth the confidence to
join one of the EMW Summer Camps. Please pray for
her, in her desire to meet other Christians and grow
in faith.
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Praise God for the opportunity to
share the work of CEF with the ladies
at Bethesda Baptist Church,
Narberth.

Pray for strength to continue a busy
summer of activities.

Please pray for the Ukrainian family I
met at Keswick, that they will be able
to find a local church and be able to
begin to understand the English
language.

Praise God for the growing help and
support of CEF workers, in particular
Eun Sook, who travelled from
London to help me at Keswick in
Wales, Judith who travelled from
Ireland to help with this week's
holiday clubs, and Rachel, who will
be travelling from London to help
run the CEF stand at the Mission
Exhibition at the EMW Aber
Conference next week.
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Keswick in Wales
Praise God for the privilege of leading the Children's Ministry at
Keswick in Wales, last week. It was lovely to be joined by a Ukrainian
family who had only moved to Wales only two days before the
conference started. 
The boys and girls openly shared their thoughts as we talked about
Jesus coming into the world to die for us, taking the punishment of
our sins on the cross. It was breath-taking to hear two children
repeating a salvation prayer. 
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SUPPORTING THE MINISTRY

Thank you so very much to those of you
who have felt led to support me not only in
your prayers, but with a financial gift. This
goes towards spreading the gospel to
children in Wales. 

Each CEF worker looks to the Lord for
provision. Your gift, no matter how small,
makes a huge difference. 

International Payments:
BIC: RBOSGB2L

IBAN: GB81RBOS83450000205518

The Royal Bank of Scotland
Account Number: 00205518

Sort Code: 83-45-00

If you would like to make a financial gift,
please mark your gift clearly for Megan
Stone, using the following bank details:

Or Cheques made payable - CEF Britain
and posted to the address below.

Mission Possible ~ Holiday Bible Club
This week I have been running two 'Mission Possible' Holiday Bible
Clubs. The boys and girls discovered the meaning of the  Wordless
Book, which tells the story of the Gospel.   It was wonderful to have
Judith & Tim Creighton travel from Northern Ireland with their family
to help. Judith & I completed our CMLC part 1 online together last
year, so it was  lovely to finally meet in person! At the end of the
week both groups were given certificates as well as prizes.

 Thank you so much for your support and encouragement.
Every blessing,

Megan


